
 

 

July 2024 
 
 
Dear Student  
 

GCSE Results Day and Sixth Form Enrolment (Thursday, 22 August 2024)  
 
We hope that you and your family are all well and we are very much looking forward to seeing 
you soon. 
 

We are writing to let you know that GCSE results day and Sixth Form enrolment are both taking 
place on Thursday 22 August 2024. Results will be available between 9am and 12noon in the 
Great Hall and you will be able to register for the Sixth Form at this time also. Members of 
staff will be available to confirm your subject choices and offer expert advice about courses.    

 

If you cannot pick up your results in person, please let us know by emailing 
anne.harvey@whgs-academy.org and we will arrange for your results to be sent to you by 
email. Please also confirm if you wish to take up your place in the Sixth Form.  
 

Sixth Form enrolment and A-Level choices will be confirmed on results day. If you have been 
offered a place in the Sixth Form but haven’t accepted it as yet, we will hold your place until 
12noon on Friday, 23 August after which your place will be offered to another candidate on 
the waiting list. Staff will be available until 2pm on Friday 23rd August for enrolment.  
 
Book Return 
It is important that you return any textbooks you have used for your GCSE courses. Please 
ensure you bring textbooks with you on GCSE results’ day along with the book return form. 
Please ensure that the form has been completed before you arrive on site. 
 

 

We do hope you will make the most of what we can offer and join us next year. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on GCSE results day and wish you and your family all the very 
best. 
 
Yours sincerely 

    

K M Heaton   E J Kaufman 
Principal    Head of Sixth Form  
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